
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Community, 
 
We are so excited to see you tomorrow morning for the First Day of School at Nazareth. 
 
Nazareth School Mission: 

"It is the mission of Nazareth School to teach and guide students from various backgrounds 

in their spiritual, academic, physical, and social development. As a Catholic institution, 

Nazareth School community members integrate the charism and core values of the Sisters 

of Nazareth into the educational experience. It is the school’s aim to nurture mind, body, 

and spirit in an atmosphere of mutual respect and trust in God and to contribute to the 

larger community through service, worship, and spreading the Gospel message." 

• We would like to invite you to walk your child to their classroom for the first day of school. 
Please note, no parents will be permitted to enter the classroom. 

• All students and parents must wear a face mask when on campus. 
• Students will be permitted, if they so chose, to remove their face masks only during snack, 

recess, and lunch time. 
• Parents please join PTG for a Parent Meet and Greet, at the lower field, immediately after 

dropping your child at their classroom.  

Our Nazareth School Reopening Plan is completed and attached, please take a moment to read our plan, 

sign and return the last page. If you have any questions, feel free to call or email. For up-to-date COVID-

19 information, please visit  Nazareth School Website and click on the COVID 19 button for the 
latest San Diego County School Decision Tree, Diocesan and SD County Guidances. 

 

We are excited to announce a new addition to our Middle School faculty, Ms. Kerra Duignan. She will be 

our new computer teacher and seventh grade homeroom teacher. Her credentials include a Bachelors in 

Education with an emphasis on American Sign Language and Special Populations. She brings her passion 

for teaching the elements of writing, and her love for computers to Nazareth. She is blessed with a warm 

heart and kind spirit, and will be a wonderful addition to our Nazareth community. We are fortunate to 

have Mrs. Laura Kinkead, as our dedicated Middle School Math teacher. We are excited to implement a 

new advanced math program for Junior High. 

 

Excited to see your smiling face and happy hearts tomorrow! 

 

God watch over our students, 
God watch over our parents and families, 
God watch over our teachers and staff! 
  
God Bless, 
  
  
Mrs. René Coons 
Principal 
Nazareth School 

https://www.nazarethschool.org/Home
https://covid-19.sdcoe.net/Portals/covid-19/Documents/Health%20Practices/COVID-19-Decision-Tree.pdf?updated=081221

